
 

 

 

Sean Richardson 

Memorial Scholarship 

 

It is hard to believe it has been almost 3 

months since our dear friend and Head of 

Instruction, Sean Richardson, lost his battle 

with cancer. Not a day goes by when he is 

not missed at The Harvest Golf Club. 

 

Please click the link below for information 

regarding the Sean Richardson Memorial 



 

Scholarship with UBCO. This is a cause that 

was dear to Sean's heart, and we encourage 

everyone to send this forward to help reach 

the scholarship goals. 

 

https://give.ubc.ca/memorial/sean-richardson/ 

 

The Harvest Golf Club would like to thank 

Sean's good friend and Harvest 

member David Towill for his effort working 

with UBCO to create this 

scholarship opportunity. 
  

    

 


